
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:  Dr. Carol E. Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

  Board of Education 

 

FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 

                       

RE: Levy Presentation 

 

DATE:  December 2, 2016 

 

A levy presentation is necessary because the preliminary levy was different from the final levy. The final levy 

presentation is not complete today. Therefore, the final levy presentation will be submitted at the Board 

meeting.  
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